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Lafayette wants to hear from you!
By Pippa Fisher
The city of Lafayette is updating its General Plan - a blueprint for how Lafayette will look and feel in 20
years. The public is invited to participate in many ways, the first being the General Plan Advisory
Committee.
GPAC is a group of volunteers who will represent the Lafayette community through the general plan update.
No experience is required - individuals of all backgrounds and experiences are encouraged to apply. 
Five members of the committee, one at-large and four from each geographic region of Lafayette, will be
selected at random by lottery from the applications received.
The planning department will hold an informational video session to discuss the GPAC and its application
process at 6 p.m. Sept. 24. Visit the website below for details on how to join the meeting.
The application is available at www.planlafayette.org
To obtain a hard copy of the application, call (925) 284-1976.

Reach the reporter at: pippa@lamorindaweekly.com

back 

Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA

file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:pippa@lamorindaweekly.com
file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue1415/Lafayette-wants-to-hear-from-you.html

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Lafayette wants to hear from you! | Lafayette


